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Comments: I have carefully looked over the updated version of the Tarleton Project.  I am concerned that you are

only leaving a 100 foot boundary around the Lake Tarleton shoreline with no treatment.  I believe that buffer

should be at least 300 feet.

I am also concerned that the work at Lake Katherine to improve the area where people have created an entry to

the lake might be too ambitious and result in overuse of the lake.  It is both small and shallow.

Thank you.


